

444 NE Ravenna Blvd, Ste. 401 Seattle, WA 98115 office: (206) 297-5922 fax: (206) 297-0818

www.yspp.org

Prevention Works!

August 3, 2007

Ryan Thurston 701 N 34th St. #300 Seattle WA 98103

Dear Ryan Thurston:

I am writing to express our strong support for your efforts to establish a suicide barrier on the Aurora Bridge in Seattle, Washington. The Youth Suicide Prevention Program is committed to reducing the incidence of suicidal behaviors among the youth of our state and a barrier would be one such strategy.

Our organization fully agrees with the mission and goals of FRIENDS, a grassroots effort dedicated to reducing suicides from the bridge. We also support the Washington State Department of Transportation "Aurora Bridge Suicide Prevention Project".

It is our sincere belief that a suicide barrier will:

- · deter future individuals from committing suicide from the bridge
- reduce the overall suicide rate in the area
- save lives

We believe that with enough community support this tragic situation can be resolved.

Sincerely,

Sue Eastgard, MSW

Executive Director